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The Kona Family Church of Hawaii celebrated the 40th anniversary of the Yankee Stadium Rally on 
Friday, May 27. Around 40 Unificationists and guests enjoyed fellowship during dinner as they listened 
to inspiring stories and read True Father’s testimony from that time. 
 
Pastor Rev. Chuck Frumin related some eyewitness accounts from the event in 1976. He presented 
pictures through a PowerPoint presentation and then read True Father’s words about how members won a 
spiritual victory that day. 
 
Dr. Sam Masilamoney testified how it was True Father’s will to help God bring about the ideal world. 
 
Everyone joined in songs afterward, singing “You Are My Sunshine” and “God Bless America.” It was a 
memorable evening for everyone, including guests like Dr. Hirata, a dentist, and the Kimuras, a couple 
visiting from Japan. 


